
 

 

  

 

 

 

December 7, 2016 
 
To: Motorola Solutions suppliers 
 
ACTION REQUIRED: Register with Motorola Solutions for Electronic Data Interchange 
 
Dear Valued Supplier: 
 
As previously announced, Motorola Solutions is transforming the systems and processes we use to sell, 
order, make and deliver products and services to our customers. It will make it easier for you, our valued 
supplier, to do business with us.   
  
As part of this initiative, Motorola Solutions has partnered with Transcepta to electronically exchange 
information for purchase orders (from MSI to suppliers), purchase order acknowledgements (from 
suppliers to MSI), advanced shipment notices (from suppliers to MSI), and customer invoices (from 
suppliers to MSI). Transcepta’s simple service is provided at no extra cost to suppliers, and it will provide 
faster processing and better visibility into transactions. 
  
Please register with Transcepta by Dec. 21 so that you can begin using these services when our new 
systems go live in early 2017.  
  
Transcepta will contact you after you have completed your registration. They will coordinate the activation 
of your connection which will coincide with Motorola Solutions’ system implementation timeline. Please 
email Transcepta for assistance with registration and connections or email Motorola Solutions with any 
other questions. 
  
We will share more information about upcoming changes with your designated point of contact over the 
next few months. Thank you for your support and continued partnership. Please register with Transcepta 
now at http://connect.transcepta.com/motorola. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Lisa Stenglein 
Chief Procurement Officer and Vice President 
Motorola Solutions, Inc. 
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